
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I hope you are all well.  

Christmas preparations are getting well under-

way with singing practice occurring for the           

December 14th Christmas songs and activity 

afternoon. We are once again making                   

decorations to put on our school Christmas Tree 

which will be on display at the Castle Donington 

Community Hub from the beginning of              

December. Please call in to see the wonderful 

decorations the children have made in school.  

Last week we had anti-bullying week and            

focused on who we can turn to if we are feeling              

uncomfortable about a situation. We have also 

looked at how we can sometimes behave in a 

negative way towards others and how we can   

reflect on and apologise for this behaviour. The 

anti bullying policy was sent home. 

This week saw the launch of the pupil leadership 

team. Year 5 and 6 applied for Head and Deputy 

Head boy and girl and read their speeches out in 

assembly. Votes have taken place in class for 

school council and wellbeing ambassadors too. 

All representatives will be announced next week.  

We are once again drowning in a sea of red            

jumpers and cardigans without names on them! 

We would ask that you please name EVERY item 

of uniform clothing, particularly jumpers and    

cardigans. 

I hope you all have a great weekend. 

Mrs Reay, Miss Timbrell and the Hemington 

Team 

 

Christmas community activities 

On Friday December 8th Christmas officially starts in        

Hemington & Lockington ! 

 

*Hemington War Memorial* 

6pm - The annual Christmas tree lights switch on. 

 

*Lockington Village Hall* 

5-7pm Children and adults decorating the Village Hall ahead 

of the Christmas Concert at 7.45pm. 

 

7pm The Christmas tree lights switch on which will include 

Family carols around the tree and mulled wine and mince 

pies in the Village Hall afterwards 

 

7.45pm The Christmas Concert, featuring the Derby          

Community Male Voice Choir. There will be a bar and        

refreshments available. Concert tickets are £5. Adults may 

bring one child free per adult ticket. Proceeds from the         

concert go to charity.  

Stars of the last two weeks are: 

Class 1: Piper and Hugo for working  very hard at 

their story writing. 

Class 2: Riley for working hard on his maths and 

Tom for being resilient in his assessments.  He did-

n’t give up! 

Class 3: Jamie for his kindness and participation in 

class and Xander for producing a fantastic piece of 

writing about our local area. 
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TERM DATES 2023-2024 

Autumn Term                                                                    

School Christmas activity afternoon Friday 14th                    

December  1.45-3.00pm 

18th December 2.30. Performance for parents whose 

children play instruments.    

21st December. Children’s Christmas party for at the  

village hall. Info to follow.    

           Pantomime Trip: 22nd December                                                                                

Schools close: Friday 22nd December 2023 

Spring Term  

INSET Day: Monday 8 January 2024 

School opens for children: Tues 9 January 2024 

Half term break: Mon 19 to Fri 23 February 2024  

Schools close: Friday 22 March 2024  

Staff INSET days 

Monday 8 January 2024 

Monday 8 April 2024 

One INSET disaggregated—no school closure to pupils 

 

 

PLEASE SPREAD THE WORD. SPACES 

AVAILABLE             

PE Kit Reminder 

Please ensure that your 

child’s PE kit consists of a 

white T-shirt; black or 

dark coloured jogging bottoms/leggings/

shorts; trainers; dark coloured hoodie/

jumper or school jumper/cardigan. 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS ARE 

BOOKED FOR  28/11/23 

 

 

 

Tuesday is PE Day so CHILDREN 

come in their UNIFORM and bring 

their kit to change into please. 


